
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

APRIL 2022

EDINBURGH WAY

DUCKLINGS AND 
FARMERS
To celebrate British science 
week, we had lots of fun focusing 
on different science experiments. 
We enjoyed making our own 
Jurassic Park with the dinosaurs 
and different materials and went 
onto create a volcano explosion! 

LAMBS
The little lambs have enjoyed focusing on 
sensory play, the children showed a 
particular interest in coloured materials 
including our sensory scarves. We took 
part in baby mindfulness where we 
explored bubbles, music and introduced 
different techniques to the children.

We also focused on the sink and float experiment where 
children discovered whether their favourite toys from 
nursery sink or float. We learnt lots of new words such 
as density and volume which the children went onto talk 
about at home during bath time!

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT?
In April we will be teaching the children about how to 
manage their own risks in play – we will be taking part in 
outdoor Forest School play each week, alongside bike 
races, climbing and balancing. This will allow us the 
children to focus on developing their core muscles and 
learn how to challenge themselves as well as risk 
assess their own play. 

DATES FOR DIARY
1ST - APRIL 2022 - 20TH APRIL 2022 – EASTER RAFFLE

We will be selling raffle tickets £2 per strip to win our beautiful 
Easter hamper which is packed with chocolate and hand knitted 

chicks and rabbits. All money raised goes to the RSPCA.
MONDAY 4TH APRIL 2022 – SCHOOL LIBRARIAN DAY

Please bring in your favourite book from home to share at nursery. 
MONDAY 11TH - FRIDAY 22ND APRIL - EASTER HALF TERM
All term time children will not attend nursery for the easter break. 
Over the Easter break we are setting a challenge for your child to 
create an easter bonnet! There will be a winner selected the week 

the children return during our bonnet parade.
15TH APRIL – GOOD FRIDAY

Nursery will be CLOSED for this bank holiday.
18TH APRIL – EASTER MONDAY

Nursery will be CLOSED for this bank holiday.
FRIDAY 6TH MAY 2022 – BATMAN DAY

 Come dressed as your favourite superhero. 


